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Circular: 023 
 
 

15 March 2023 
 

 
 

HAIRSTYLIST CHARMAINE ANDRESSEN 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
As you are aware, Dean the hairdresser is leaving at the end of March 2023.    
 
We have managed to get Charmaine Anderssen to take over the salon from Dean. 
Charmaine and Lulu who worked with Jenny before have agreed to move to our Village and will 
start on the 5th of April 2023.  You can book as usual with Tshwanelo at Reception on Ext 1200. 
 

 
Warm Regards 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 
 


